
December 1, 2023 

 

December 2023 Fundraising Drive - $250,000 for King Christian School 
 
Dear Supporting Community: 
 
God continues to bless KCS through enrollment, donations and Christ-centred community  
 
This school year is well underway and your investment in KCS is evident as we see God continue to bless 

our community. Student enrollment continues to increase as new and existing families partner with KCS. 

We hope you had the opportunity to join us at the Merry Market! It was a wonderful event that brought our 

larger community together and raised much needed funds.  We are excited for the upcoming Christmas 

program, on December 14th, when we can come together once again and celebrate our Saviour’s birth. 

Through your on-going support, our children are blessed by the expression of Jesus’ love in our school 

community, while receiving excellent Christian education at KCS. 
 
Please join in supporting our annual December fundraising drive 
 
As we approach the end of the year, once again we are asking for your support in our annual December 

fundraising drive. The primary goal is to raise funds for mortgage principal and interest in the amount of 

$250,000 so that tuition costs can remain in reach for as many families as possible. God has faithfully 

blessed KCS over the years with donations helping to reduce our mortgage to $1.75 million. Earlier this 

year we launched Operation Debt Reduction and will continue to focus our efforts on any and all avenues 

to pay off our mortgage. Through generous donors like you, many of our school’s other needs have been 

met as well. For example:    
 

● $90,000 annual bursary program thanks to the Re-Source Thrift Shop 

● A 50% increase in enrollment over the past 9 years 

● HVAC repairs have been completed 

● Baseball diamond has been installed 

● Kinder pen has been “play-scaped” 
 
We ask you to consider making a gift to KCS as part of your charitable giving for 2023 
 
There is still time to give! Donations can be made in the following ways: 

● e-transfer to finance@kingchristian.ca  

● cheque payable to King Christian School, “KCS December 2023 Fundraising Drive” in the memo 

line. Donations can be dropped off at the school until December 22 or mailed up until  

December 31. Tax receipts will be issued for donations over $20. 
 
We are extremely grateful for the generosity of our KCS community and its supporters. May God bless you 

with His presence and fill you with joy this Christmas! 
 
In the Service of Christian Education, 

 
Greg Brazas, Board Chair 

 

**HMDCSS/KCS reserves the right to allocate the funds to where they are needed most to support the continued operation of the 

school. In the event that the fundraising surpasses the stated goal, any additional funds will be used where needed most** 


